
 

The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses 

them for their impact on conservation and on the local environment. 

 

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team 

 

Planning Ref:    2015/1895/P                                                                               

 Address:           10 Nassington Road  NW3 

Description:      Roof access. 

Case Officer:   Obote Hope                                          Date  30 April 2015 

 

 

 

This extremely misleading and poorly presented application is unacceptable, on these 

grounds: 

 

1.  There is no location or block plan. 

 

2.   We always oppose rooftop terraces, which intrude into the skyline, and provide 

opportunities for overlooking of adjoining premises and gardens, leading to loss of 

privacy and noise pollution.  In this case. The new surrounding handrail indicates 

such a terrace, despite the lack of staircase access.  The need for access to the roof-

mounted solar panels does not necessitate a full balustrade around the roof area 

concerned, and it is clear that the space could and would be used for leisure purposes. 

 

 

Please refuse. 


